
EAST WEST UNIVERSITY 
18 July 2021 

Notice 
Holiday on account of Eid-Ul-Azha 

As per Academic Calendar of Summer 2021 online classes of EWU will remain 

suspended from 19-24 July 2021 on account of Eid-Ul-Azha. Online classes of the 

University will resume on Sunday, 25 July 2021 as usual. 

Security personnel shall remain on duty during the aforesaid holiday, as planned by the 

Chief of HR and Logistics. Engineering Section and ICS will also remain in operation 

with minimum staff during the period, as planned by the Engineering Section and ICS 

respectively.  

With the kind approval of the Vice Chancellor this is for the information of and necessary 

action by all concerned.  

 

 

Mashfiqur Rahman  

Registrar, EWU  
 

 
 

 


